
 

 
Our Ref:  KB/SBE 
 
Friday 14th July 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Canada – Ski Trip  
 
We are writing to advise you that whilst we are in the summer months and therefore currently out of ski 
season, now would be the perfect time to take advantage of the sales for the items that your child will need 
for their trip to Canada next February.  
 
We have itemised below a list of essential items that your child will need to take with them to be both safe 
and comfortable in the extremely cold conditions on the slopes next year. We have also listed a range of 
different retailers that you can purchase these items from.  
 
Essential Items:       Retailers: 
1 x Ski Jacket       Snow & RocK 
1 x Salopettes       Mountain Warehouse 
1 x Ski Goggles       Millets 
1 x Snood scarf       Go Outdoors 
1 x Woolly Hat       Decathlon 
1 x Pair of Ski Gloves      Sports Direct  
3 x Pairs of Ski Socks 
2 x Ski Thermals/Baselayers for top & bottom 
1 x Pair of walking boots/snow boots 

 
These retailers are available to purchase from both online and instore. We advise for you to try and go into the 
stores so that your child can try on the items. It is usually sensible for them to size up in certain items e.g. Ski 
Jacket and Salopettes as they will be wearing these over the top of other layers.  
 
We will soon be required by Equity to share your child’s passport details as part of the booking process. A 
reminder to please ensure that your child’s passport will be in date next February 2024 and that they will 
have held the passport for at least 6 months as per Canada’s entry requirements.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to drop either of us an email. 
 
Best wishes 
Miss S Beardmore and Mrs K Buck 
Trip Leaders 
 
S.Beardmore2@oldburyacademy.org.uk 
Kathryn.Buck@oldburyacademy.org.uk  
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